
USE JOINT LETTERHEAD: CPUC, MEA, PG&E 
Date

Name 
Address 
City, CA Zip

Dear:

On [DATE], PG&E sent you a letter regarding the Marin Energy Authority’s Community 
Choice Aggregation (CCA) program, which is called Marin Clean Energy.

PG&E’s letter was sent to you by mistake. It contained numerous statements about 
Marin Clean Energy and PG&E apologizes for any potential confusion. We are sending 
you this joint letter to clarify those statements and the status of your participation in the 
CCA program.

First, it is important that you know that Marin Clean Energy is responsible only for 
purchasing and/or generating the electricity you consume. PG&E will continue to deliver 
the electricity to your home or business, and provide the same reliable customer support, 
billing, and repair and outage service. Second, we wish to clarify that Marin Clean 
Energy sets its rates locally in open meetings that allow for full public oversight and 
participation. Third, state legislation (AB 117) approved in 2002 authorized local 
governments to create entities such as the Marin Clean Energy Authority. The Authority 
was created and began operations after six years of public review and approvals.

In the interest of fairness, PG&E has suspended any opt-out requests it received after 
May 3, 2010. Upon receipt of this letter, you may contact [insert PG&E and/or MEA 
contact info] if you wish to opt out of Marin Clean Energy’s program. In addition, you 
will shortly be informed by Marin Clean Energy about the correct means by which 
customers may either stay with Marin Clean Energy’s program or select PG&E service. 
Either way, you will continue to receive electricity service.

All of us regret any inconvenience this situation has created. For more information about 
your energy choices and your rights as an electricity consumer, please call MEA at 1-888­
632-3674 or visit www.MarinCleanEnergy.info or you may contact PG&E at [insert 
PG&E contact info]

Sincerely,

CPUC signature PG&E signature MEA signature
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